
'Sometimes People Just Need a Hand
Up'

VFW Life member Grant Robitzsch assists
homeowners affected by disasters in partnership
with local emergency managers

Mar 28, 2024

Grant Robitzsch is a VFW Life member #StillServing in Columbia, South Carolina with the
nonprofit Team Rubicon, a veteran-led humanitarian and disaster response organization.
With their team, Robitzsch assists homeowners affected by disasters in partnership with
local emergency managers.

Robitzsch also helps organize community outreach events with their local foodbank,
Harvest Hope, and their local Habitat for Humanity.

“Sometimes people need a hand up on their worst days,” Robitzsch said. “That’s why I’m
#StillServing.” 
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